December 4, 2006

Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council

For the City Council Meeting of December 12, 2006

## **ACCEPTANCE OF DONATIONS**

## **Recommended Action:**

It is recommended that the City Council accept donations received by the City to be used as follows:

Donor	<u>Amount</u>	<u>Purpose</u>
Sasine	\$1,000.00	To be used for the Centennial Celebration
Jenkins & Hogin, LLP	\$1,000.00	To be used for the Centennial Celebration.
Women's Club of Hermosa Beach	\$500.00	To be used for repair and maintenance of the Veterans' Memorial. (recorded in the Veterans' Memorial account.)

Respectfully submitted:

Valerie Mohler

**Accounting Supervisor** 

Concur:

Viki Copeland Finance Director

Stephen Burrell City Manager